
 

 

 

NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS  
IN MEDICAL SCIENCES 

NEW DELHI 

Dated: 03.09.2021 
  

NOTICE 
 

****  
  

Subject: NEET-PG 2021 Admit Cards - Regarding  
 
1. The NEET-PG 2021 examination scheduled to be held on 18th April 2021 was 

postponed and now scheduled for 11th September 2021. 
 

2. Admit Cards issued earlier for examination on 18th April 2021 shall be treated 
as “null & void”. Fresh admit cards shall be issued on NBEMS website 
https://nbe.edu.in on 6th September 2021. 
 

3. Candidates shall be provided with a protective face shield, face mask and 
sanitizer sachets individually at test centres. NBEMS shall encourage to follow 
the COVID Appropriate Behaviour at all times during the conduct of the test. 
 

4. Candidates are advised to refer to the NBEMS notice dated 09.04.2021 for 
detailed instructions regarding adherence to COVID Appropriate Behaviour at 
test centres. 
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